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RE: Withdrawls

Dear Ms. Bayo:

BellSouth Telecommunications, Inc. would like to withdraw the following
amendments to IURC agreements:

NuStar in docket 041219-TP. The CLEC is not authorized to do business as of
9/19/2003 according to the Division of Corporations.

Re-Connection [docket no. 041215-TP] The initial agreement [docket no.
020709-TP] was withdrawn by BST.

OnePoint Communications, LLC [docket no 041226-TP] The initial agreement
was withdrawn on January 22, 2004 by BST.

We are sorry for any inconvenience this may have caused.

CMP ___ i you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to call to Robyn Holland at
COM 850/222-9380.
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